
From: Gene Williams
To: Brian Glenn
Cc: Mike Weisenborn; Jeff Thorn
Subject: Whispering Woods Sanitary Sewer and Water Line Alignment
Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 9:03:50 AM

Brian,
 
We had a chance to speak with Jeff Thorn (Water Utilities) on the alignment options for the sanitary
sewer and water line.  Jeff is willing to allow the installation of the sanitary sewer beneath the road
to serve Lots 1 through 5, and to serve the school district with a new connection.  This would appear
to be feasible, and as far as waivers are concerned, this email is sufficient for documenting this
particular waiver.
 
Jeff is adamant about not allowing the rear-yard sanitary sewer as shown in the waiver request.  This
new option, however, appears to be feasible, and will not require any additional easements.  As
discussed above, this email would serve as the official waiver. 
 
The water line could be installed on the north side of the road as shown on the original waiver
request, with a crossing at the interface of Lot 5 and Lot 6.  This alignment would not require a
formal waiver since it meets the intent of the Design and Construction Manual. 
 
Let me know your thoughts.

 

Gene Williams, P.E., CFM  | Senior Staff Engineer

220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063
816.969.1223 |cityofLS.net | Gene.Williams@cityofls.net
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